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Interstate 40 closed East of Grants Due to Fiery Crash 
 
 
Grants – Eastbound Interstate 40 remains closed at Sky City Casino due to a semi-truck crash 
resulting in a fire.  Westbound I-40 is reduced to one lane and traffic is currently moving slowly.  
Eastbound traffic is currently being diverted onto NM 124 at Sky City Casino and allowed back 
onto the Interstate at Exit 104 at Cubero. 
 
Although the fire has been extinguished, law enforcement and NMDOT are assessing pavement 
conditions to ensure it sustained no damage as a result of the fire and ensure the safety of the 
traveling public.   Additionally, crews are working to remove debris from the roadway.   
 
NMDOT is encouraging motorists to use caution and watch for personnel working at the scene.  
Motorists should expect delays in the area. 
 
For the latest roadway conditions and updates for this crash, please visit nmroads.com.  
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